
Skeet Shooting News for November 1, 2017
No newsletter for October, out of town at the World Skeet Championships, spent  2 weeks with 

a great bunch of people, the shoot cannot be beat, great targets and a great staff at the National Gun 
Club.   While at the World Shoot make time for a few day trips.  Lots to see around San Antonio and 
the Texas hill country is beautiful, also a lot of great food.  Missouri was again well represented with at 
least 15 shooters from Missouri, not counting the shooters from Linenwood University.  Our 
congratulations to Doug Kyle on winning the Wayne Mayes  Championship.   Congratulations to all the 
Missouri  shooters, the comple results are on the NSSA website.

While at the World Shoot Bill Spurlock celebrated his birthday with wife Joy and his squad 
mates at El Chapparral in Helotes.  Happy 75th Bill.

Our Thanks to Dean Rapp who went to the Skeet Museum at the club and researched our past 
State Champions.  Our records on the Moskeet website for State Champions now go back to 1932. 
Which if memory serves me right was our first State Championship.

And our congratulations to Dean and D'Arcy on their recent wedding.



Last skeet shoot of the year.  Will be held at Prairie Grove Shotgun 
Sports on Sunday November the 5th.  And a board of directors meeting at noon.

Congratulations to all our Points Challenge winners:
                                                      2017 TOP TEN

    Mark Presnell 1221
Kevin Hess 1150
Josh Beard 919
David Carr 810

Albert Tindall 800
Don Beard 754

Bill McCaulley 709
Rob Gyngard 698

Dean Rapp 683
Terry Grzina 682





Goods and Services

Wanted:  Browning Special Sporting Clays Edition with 28 inch barrels.   
Contact Dave Sutton at 314-518-1816



Marco Polo Outfitters 
17724 Edison Avenue 

Chesterfield, MO 63005

Phone 636-530-7960
Fax 636-530-7961 

Hours Please schedule an appointment for a personal shopping experience 
Email info@marcopolooutfitters.com 

mailto:info@marcopolooutfitters.com

